
Up to $10,000 
ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for  information leading
to the arrest and conviction of the suspect who robbed a United States Postal Service (USPS) Letter Carrier at 

Gleason Avenue, between Virginia Avenue and Plugesy Avenue, Bronx, NY 10472. 

The incident occurred at approximately 3:00 P.M. on June 28, 2022. 

The suspect, pictured above, is described as a Black male, dressed in black clothing, wearing black sneakers
with a white Nike logo. The suspect may also have a tattoo of the name "Dion," written in script, on his right

hand (pictured above).

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 212-330-5266 or online at

https://uspis.us.evidence.com/axon/citizen/public/soundviewcarrierrobbery.
Reference Case No. 3760216 

All information will be kept strictly confidential.

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuspis.us.evidence.com%2Faxon%2Fcitizen%2Fpublic%2Fsoundviewcarrierrobbery&data=05%7C01%7CCNStewart%40uspis.gov%7C15dd104eacf84f8326b108da642cd710%7Cf9aa5788eb334a498ad076101910cac3%7C0%7C0%7C637932440992978083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MWytIKcZK027SoWwxdgR6w3xODFfgH4QL0MJsgSwgP4%3D&reserved=0



